
Term 4 Week 5 

                                               

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well here we are again!!! At least it is only for a few days this time though 
(fingers crossed!) and the children have been able to enjoy a fantastic week 
and a half back in School as well. Please try not to feel too despondent, the 
children have managed so well with both their home learning and in 
adapting back into the school routines, we are completely confident they will 
take this all in their stride and cope brilliantly once again. 

As we are planning for a one-off week of home learning this time, we would 
like the children to continue with the ‘Spring’ and ‘Froggy’ themes that we 
have started working on at school and find out as much as they can about 
this beautiful season of new life and/or the green slimy creatures that lurk in 
our ponds and gardens! Please see the Home Learning Grid for more details 
and a few fun ideas that you may have time to do. Please don’t worry if you 
can’t get much of it done this time, we totally understand how hard this can 
be for working parents and/or those with younger siblings to manage. 

We have arranged a first Zoom Meeting for all Fledglings on Monday 
morning at 10am where we can have a chat together and I will read a story 
too. (Meeting ID – 980 4301 2242 and the Passcode – 3kAvYv). It would be 
great to see your child there if possible. We will also plan for 1 or 2 more 
meetings as the week goes along.   

Please do feel free to email us if you have any questions or want to share 
anything with us at all. As usual my email address is servine@ashckschool.org 
and Mrs Lead’s is clead@ashckschool.org .  

Take care everyone, we hope you have a really good (extra ! ) week of home 
learning and we can’t wait to see you all back at school on Monday 29th 

March! 

Mrs Ervine, Mrs Lead and the EYFS Team x 
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